## Paul Kane sends proposals to Sir Tom Farmer

×

Following his meeting with Sir Tom Farmer last week, Paul Kane yesterday sent his written proposals for the future of the club to the owner of Hibernian FC.

Paul Kane said: "It was important to open dialogue directly with the club owner and majority shareholder.

"I have now submitted documents outlining our proposals in detail. I am confident Sir Tom will give them full and proper consideration as we hope everyone has the long term interest of Hibs at heart.

"I would also like to bring the fans up to date about the proposals as soon as we can, but at this stage I have agreed to respect Sir Tom Farmer's request for confidentiality.

"Meanwhile as the new season draws closer Hibs fans are concerned about the club's prospects so it is important we pushed ahead with our proposals."